
 

Gainsborough Primary and Nursery School 
Belgrave Road, Crewe, Cheshire CW2 7NH 

 01270 685328 
                                                  www.gainsborough.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                    Head of Schools:  Miss N Hough 
 

       

Dear Parent/Guardian,       11th October 2017 

 

Your child has been invited to attend the Sports Hall Athletics Competition at South 

Cheshire College on Thursday 23rd November. 

 

The competition will run from 2.15-4.45pm and the children will be walked to the venue by 

staff. Children will need to be collected from South Cheshire College. We will NOT be 

returning to School from College. Parents/Carers are welcome to attend to watch. 

 

Please make sure your child has their PE kit, a healthy snack and plenty of water that they 

can take with them. They will also need to bring a coat.  

 

If your child is asthmatic, it is their responsibility to take their inhaler to the event. 

 

If you are happy for your child to attend please complete the attached permission slip 

and return to school by Thursday 16th November at the very latest. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Miss Garside 

PE Co-ordinator  

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

GAINSBOROUGH PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

SPORTSHALL ATHLETICS COMPETITION AT SOUTH CHESHIRE COLLEGE  

23rd November 2017 

 

I give/do not give (please delete as appropriate) permission for my child  

……………………………………..…Year………………….. to attend the above competition. 

 

My child has asthma/inhaler                  □ 

My child will be collected at 4.45pm from SCC     □ 

My child is allowed to be photographed                        Yes/No  

My emergency contact number is ………………………………………                       

 

Signed………………………………………………………………..Parent/Guardian 
 


